
TAB	Meeting	Minutes	3-8-2021	

Call	to	Order	7:00	Zoom	Meeting	

Minutes	from	last	month	accepted.	You	can	view	all	meeting	minutes	on	TAB	website.	

AD	Report:	

No	AD	report	this	month.		Brian	in	another	meeting.			

Officer	Reports:	

Treasurer:	Pam	has	balance	sheets	available	for	each	team	if	you	would	like	a	copy.	

Everything	is	paid	and	nothing	outstanding.		RDP	frozen	for	now.			

	

Committee	Reports:	

Membership:		

We	have	a	volunteer	to	take	over	membership	committee.	

59	members.		At	least	13	members	are	seniors.			

Hospitality:	

We	will	have	6	concessions	for	track	season.		3	Varsity	(	4/7,	4/27,	4/29	)	and	3	Middle	School	(4/8,	5/6,	
5/10	).	Pam	will	shop	for	stocking	and	let	us	know	what	the	county	approves	for	volunteers	etc.	

Scholarships:	

Application	is	posted	and	available	through	the	counseling	page	on	school	website.	Deadline	is	Friday,	
April	2.	

Twins	Day:	

Friday	evening	festivities	might	need	to	be	changed.	Working	on	ticket	booth	logistics	as	well	as	shuttle		
to	maintain	proper	distancing	etc.	due	to	Covid	protocols.		We	will	need	lots	of	volunteers.		Working	on	
sign	up	genius	so	we	can	get	that	out	soon.	

TAB	Wrestling	Tournament:	

Feb	4,	5.	2022.		Officials	contracts	went	out	and	we	are	all	set	with	refs.	Schools	are	being	contacted	so	
that	their	contracts	can	go	out.		

	



Team	Reports:	

Gridiron:	Mulch	Madness	is	starting	in	May.		4	mulch	days.		May	1,	8,	22	and	June	5.	Flyer	will	be	out	
soon.	Shout	out	and	congratulations	to	Alex	Branch.	He	will	be	participating	in	the	North/South	All	Star	
game.			

2021-2022	season	is	underway.		There	is	going	to	be	a	new	Defensive	line	coach	announced	soon.		
Coach	Bell	is	very	excited	with	the	coaching	staff	and	looking	forward	to	next	season.		

Hockey:	Season	was	great.		Thanks	to	the	live	streaming.		Parents	and	families	thrilled	with	the	format.		
Kudos	and	very	much	appreciated	by	all	sports.	

Wrestling:	Congratulations	to	Aidan	Corrigan	and	best	of	luck	at	States.		General	fund	will	give	him	funds	
to	travel	to	states.		

Softball:	Coach	Sam	is	excited	and	ready	to	start	the	season.		22	girls	on	the	roster	(Varsity	and	JV).		First	
scrimmage	is	March	20.		Full	season	scheduled	and	very	excited	to	get	outside.		

Old	Business:	

Fundraising	and	volunteer	hours	always	evolving	and	changing.		Hoping	late	spring	through	fall	will	be	a	
little	like	old	times.			

New	Business:	

Motion	to	Close:	Pam	motioned	and	it	was	seconded.	

Next	(ZOOM)	Meeting	April	12,	2021		

	


